
 
 
 

 WCL/SEC/2024       May 02, 2024 
 
To, 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd.  
Exchange Plaza,  
Bandra-Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051. 
(Symbol: WELCORP, Series EQ) 

 
Subject: Clarification on Spurt in Volume 
 
Ref: Your Email dated May 02, 2024 
 
With reference to your email dated May 02, 2024 at 5.54 p.m. seeking clarification on 
increase in volume of security we wish to inform that the Company has been 
consistently making disclosures to the Stock Exchanges as required under Regulation 
30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations 2015 
(Regulations) and will continue to adhere to the said Regulations. 
 
With reference to the captioned subject, we hereby clarify that there is no unpublished 
price sensitive information/event that has become due for disclosure to the stock 
exchanges in terms of Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015. Any movement in the volume of shares of the 
Company is market driven. 
 
Kindly take the above mentioned on record. 

Thanking you. 
Yours faithfully, 
For Welspun Corp Limited 
 
 
Percy Birdy 
Chief Financial officer 
 

 
Investor Relations: Mr. Goutam Chakraborty at Goutam_Chakraborty@welspun.com/ +91 9867361765 
Media Queries: Mr. Sundeep Nadkarni at Sundeep_Nadkarni@welspun.com/ +91 8655697243 
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